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13th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to confirm that all schools within the Cranmer Education Trust, i.e. 
 
The Blue Coat CE School, Oldham 
The Brian Clarke CE School, Oldham 
St Anne’s CE Academy, Middleton 
East Crompton St George’s CE Primary School, Oldham 
Mayfield Primary School, Oldham 
 
will be closed on Monday, 19th September 2022, the date of her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s state funeral, 
as a mark of respect to the late Queen and in line with guidance from the Department for Education. 
 
Schools will re-open on Tuesday, 20th September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

JULIE HOLLIS 

Chief Executive Officer 

The Cranmer Education Trust 

http://cranmereducationtrust.com/

